
   

 

PORT OF AYR  
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO. 15 /2020 

 

 

DREDGING OPERATIONS: AYR HARBOUR 

 

BA CHART 1866 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Grab Hopper Dredger “ADMIRAL DAY” has completed 

Dredging Operations at the Port of Ayr.  

 

Further to Local NTM 13/2020, a Hydrographic Survey was carried out at the Harbour Entrance 

today, 19th April 2020. The results of this Survey were positive and allow the current Draught 

Restriction to be lifted. 

 

Further information can be obtained from the Harbour Master’s Office. 

 

Port of Ayr Local Notice to Mariners 13/2020 and 14/2020 are hereby cancelled. 

 

 

 

                                                                
 
 

www.abports.co.uk 
   

 

Captain Paul Matthews 
 

Harbour Master Ayr & Troon 
 

  19th April 2020 
 

 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht  Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should 

ensure that the contents of this Notice are known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessel 

or craft. 

 

 


